
COVID-19 VACCINATION ROLLOUT 
KICKS OFF AT 

NORTHAM BOOYSENDAL

The Vaccination Sites are conveniently situated at North and South Shafts
respectively, providing easy access for employees to receive their
vaccinations over the coming weeks.

The vaccination rollout started on Monday,
26 July 2021, and employees arrived from
early on at the COVID-19 Vaccination Sites,
eager to get their first jabs!


